NEW MEXICO ENERGY, MINERALS OIL CONSERVATION DI
& NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

GARY E. JOHNSON Jennifer A. Salisbury
Governor Cabinet Secretary

September 3, 1999

Kendall & Assoc Inc
703 W Broadway
Farmington NM 87401

RE: Hare #2. G 23-29N-11W, API # 30-045-08034

Dear Mr. Kendall:

Our records indicate that the well listed above is inactive and not in compliance with Rule 201.B.
The well information indicates it was pumping from August 8, 1997 until August 8, 1998.

However, no production was reported.

You were notified by letter dated November 25, 1998 to bring this well into compliance with Rule
201.B. There has been no action taken as of this date.

You are hereby ordered to bring this well into compliance before November 5, 1999. Review Rules
#202 and #203 for the necessary filing requirements to plug and abardon or temporarily abandon
this well. Give this office a minimum of 24 hours notice before any operations begin.

If the well is not brought into compliance, the Aztec office will request NMOCD counsel to call you
to a show cause hearing, requiring you to show the reason the Aztec OCD office should not plug the
well and foreclose on your bond.

Feel free to call me at 334-6178, ext. 16, if I can be of any help.
Sincerely,

Charlie T. Perrin
Deputy O&G Inspector
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